
BFA Attorneys Publish Article in GAPPT’s Second Quarter 
Newsletter

BFA attorneys Javier Bleichmar, Erin Woods, Nancy Kulesa, and William Massa 
recently authored an article titled Why an Active Approach to Corporate Governance
is Important in Today’s Market, which was published in the Second Quarter 
Newsletter published by Georgia Association of Public Pension Trustees (“GAPPT”).

The article discuses recent insights from market commentators and large equity 
investors as to the importance of an active approach to corporate governance.

For more information, please contact us. The article is available in the link to the 
right.
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